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Comments: We must minimize human imprint in designated wilderness areas.  The Forest Service originally

made the right decision when it decided to phase out the use of cabins in these wild lands.  Human structures

bring with it  human scents, food smells, trash, and pollution, all of which is incompatible with wilderness areas.

Keep wilderness wild.  Keep to the original plan and end the use of cabin permits.  We want our citizens to be out

in nature because nature provides us with many physical  and mental benefits.  However, a saying from long ago

says it best:  Leave only footprints.


